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Dear All,  

We have had a very busy and exciting week. Firstly, I want to say thank you 
to the lovely team at Mells who have worked sneakily to make my 50th 
birthday very special, also to the children who have helped me celebrate in 
style – I mean who doesn’t love a party tea and bouncy castle! In other 
exciting news, we have put 19 duck eggs in our incubator this week and in 28 
days we are all hoping to be the proud parents of ducklings! Hopefully the 
children will have the magical opportunity of seeing them hatch. We have 
been singing new songs about hatching eggs and hiding Easter eggs. On 
Thursday, we walked to the field opposite the Nursery to see the baby lambs.  

We want to wish you all a very happy Easter break and hope you enjoy the 
sunshine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored toddle 

We know some of you have signed up to join the 5K run event on 
Saturday 10th May. 

As the 5K route is a long way for the children, we are having a 
sponsored toddle for the children at the same time. This will take 
place from the Nursery to Mells Park house. 

You can come with your child, or if you are completing the 5k, arrange 
for someone to be responsible for them during the toddle. We 
anticipate both events will finish at the same time.  

We have attached a sponsor form to the newsletter email and have 
some paper copies at Nursery so you can start collecting sponsors 
during the Easter break. 

This is going to be a great opportunity to see the Mells Park estate 
whilst running, walking, jogging and raising money for our Nursery. 

Thank you 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


